
 

 

UPDATE to our COVID Daily Operational Plan 

 

With the love and care of GCS covenant family being foremost in our hearts, we are 

stepping forward in faith that the God who has cared for this school body for 40 years 

still cares for this school today and tomorrow.  

 

Part of our daily staff and student preventive screening will now include a secure and 

private health screening app. This technology has been successfully used to help 

maintain optimal health for businesses and schools around the nation,  and we are 

excited to be able to use it for our GCS family. 

 

More details to come soon, but know that this app will allow us to stay within the state 

guidelines of school COVID case tracking without us knowing or divulging anyone’s 

personal health information to the state. It (along with thermal doorway temperature 

screeners) will greatly ease the arrival procedures for our faculty, staff, and families. 

 

This app will require all students and staff to take their temperature every morning, 

so if you do not have a reliable thermometer, please purchase one now.  

 

Again, more details coming soon!​ We have been looking at many 

screening/preventive/recording options and believe that we have found the best one 

for the GCS family. 

 

Thank you for your support! We appreciate your support! 
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